
 

Keyless car thefts 
 
 
 

 

Hi Everyone,  

It's the Bassetlaw Inspector here.  

We have noticed an increase in keyless car thefts. This is due to technology acquired by 
suspects which enables them to transmit the radio signals from the key out to the vehicle 
enabling an easy and quick escape.  

To protect your vehicles we are recommending the use of faraday pouches which block the 
signal, these can be bought for approx £7 online or alternatively if you visit the front counter 
of Retford or Worksop Station we have pouches we can supply (limited stock).  
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https://members.nottinghamshirealert.co.uk/AlertMessage/Attachment/77E16EE425755C9078585693DF62EAF7

